
              

 

 

 

THE EPIPHANY OF LORD 

January 3, 2010 

450 West Cintura Avenue. P.O. Box 289, Lagunitas, California 94938 
Phone: 415-488-9799.  Fax: 415-488-9809 

web:  www.stcecilia-lagunitas.org  -  www.stmary-nicasio.org 
e-mail:  stcecilia.lagunitas@yahoo.com     -   stmary.nicasio@yahoo.com 

      

Mass Schedule Sundays at St. Cecilia’s 9:30 a.m. 
  at St. Mary’s 11:15 a.m. 
 Weekdays at St. Cecilia’s  8 a.m. (Mon. Wed. Fri.) 
  at St. Mary’s 8 a.m. (Thur.) 
Confessions Sundays at St. Cecilia’s 9 to 9:25 a.m. 
    

Gospel:     Matthew  2:1-12 

Did King Herod believe in a new born king? Or had he no belief in Judaic 
Anticipication of a Messiah. If he did believe in Judaic Messiasm, then he was willing to 
murder the Messiah, his Creator, the Light of the World. That is a lot to carry in one’s 
soul when he departs from this world. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Mass Intentions: Week of January 3, 2010 

Sunday 9:30 a.m.  ... Patricia Lawson 
Sunday 11:15 a.m.  ... Patricia Lawson 
Monday 8 a.m. … Helen Picevich 
Thursday 8 a.m. ... Special Intention 
Friday 8 a.m. ... Special Intention 
Saturday 10 a.m.* ... World Peace  

* No Mass this Wednesday. 

(cont.) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Holy Days of Obligation - 2010 

� Aug. 15: The Assumption of the Blessed Virgin Mary, (Sunday) 

� Dec. 8: The Immaculate Conception of the Blessed Virgin Mary (Wednesday) 
� Dec. 25: The Nativity of the Lord – Christmas (Saturday) 

The Solemnity of the Ascension of the Lord is observed on Sunday, May 
16, 2010; Nov. 1, 2010, the Solemnity of All Saints, falls on a Monday and is not 
a Holy Day of Obligation. 

*** 
From the Pew 

Padre Pio Mass, 2nd Saturday of the month, 10 a.m. at St. Cecilia. 

Parishioners interested in the May Alaskan Cruise, need to contact Kathy 
Beckerley now, email: beckerley@comcast.net, or call 488-0558. A deposit of $450 will 
be required.  

*** 
Christmas Collection: St. Cecilia’s, Lagunitas …. $ 1,661.50 

St. Mary’s, Nicasio …. $ 1,316.00 
Total: …. $ 2,977.50 

“Santa’s Message: You don’t find the gift, the gift will find you.”   

 

� Dave O’Connor received the Edie 
Robinson Community Service Award 
(ERCSA) at SGVCC; 

� James Bitter & Elizabeth Manning 
married at St. Mary’s; 

� Congratulations to Ken Massucco, Fire 
Chief of the Year, State of California; 

� Ginny and Brian chair another 
successful St. Cecilia Golf Tournament; 

� Mary Lafranchi welcomed the Carmelite 
Sisters from the Monastery of San Rafael 
to her home for lunch; 

� Parish 3-year Audit report compliance; 

� Martha’s family vineyard, the Redding 
Ranch, hosted a tour by the Nicasio 
Historical Society; 

� Cia is our ambassador to the Valley 
Communities; 

� Save Camp Taylor Park; 

� Fr. Patrick J. Keane, pastor from ’83-’87, 
dies at the age of 83; 

2009  – THE YEAR THAT WAS 

� Parish Goal of the Year: Improve 
Liturgy & develop welcoming 
committee; 

� Alison Nosti, Marika Lee, Larry 
Kempinski received confirmation 
from Archbishop Niederauer on 
Pentecost Sunday; 

� NO MORE DEBT: St. Cecilia 
celebrated the conclusion of the 
remodelling debt to the Archdiocese; 

� Parish Trip to Big Sur visiting the 
Missions, Hearst Castle and collecting 
moonstones on the beach; 

� St. Cecilia/St. Mary joined the Marin 
Hunger Walk, with Megan Binford 
raised the most funds among the CCD 
students, 

� Bocce Ball at San Rafael; 

� Parishioners leave footprints in the Holy 
Land. Lucky to get in the Holy Sepulchre 
before the Franciscans threw us out. 

� Bonnie swims in the Jordan River; 

� Fiona O’Sullivan represented the Irish 
Natioal Soccer Team for the World Cup 

� Big Thank You to Peter & Mark deRutte 
taking care of the fallen tree trunk at St. 
Cecilia; 

� John Trimble, a legendary musician, dies. 

� 8-hr Advent Adoration draw faithfuls; 

� Mike Conley proudly showing off not 
just his academic achievements this time, 
but a cool Corvette! 

� St Cecilia’s Nativity scene extend to the 
desert; 

� New sanctuary lamp installed at St. Mary’s;

� Get well soon, Patricia! 

� Thank you to all our volunteers who 
work tirelessly on events  
throughout the year. 

 


